
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

On Thursday every class observed a two-minute silence to remember and honour those who lost lives in WW1 
and following conflicts. The classes also took time to learn about Remembrance Day, some classes even creating 
some blackout poetry to mark the occasion. Thank you to all the children who brought in money to buy poppies 
and other paraphernalia all in aid of the Royal British Legion.    
 
Today some of our Year Four children went to Penair School to take part in a fun football tournament. We 
entered two teams with Devoran 1 coming third place and Devoran 2 achieving fourth place overall. The children 
really enjoyed their day and worked well as a team showing great communication and support to one another. 
Special thank you to Mrs French for helping out.  
 
Today your child will come home with a letter and sponsorship form about a Santa Fun Run we will be organising 
all in aid of Cornwall Hospice Care. We are asking all children to raise a minimum of £7.50 each for this important 
cause. 
 
The bookings for Parent Consultations will open tonight at 6pm. You will need to log in to your Eschools account 
to book. Any problems with your login, please let Mrs Andrews know. 
 
We are pleased to welcome Miss Rowanne Billingham to the Devoran Team. She is working in Year One and we 
know that the children have already made her feel very welcome.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Miss Lock  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

12 November 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Event 

Monday 15 November Wear odd socks to launch our anti-bullying week 

Friday 19 November Children in Need home clothes day (spots and stripes if you want to). Donations are 
welcome either via the Parent Pay link below or the bucket on the gate. 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4943 

 
 
 

Wednesday 24 November Year Five Memory Shanty Performance to Parents / Carers – Time TBC* this may be 
put back a week due to illness 

Tuesday 30 November Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm 

Wednesday 1 December Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm 

Monday 6 December  Whole school trip to the pantomime – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON THIS DAY 

TBC December  The Wriggly Nativity – (this will be recorded for families to enjoy at a later time) 

Thursday 9 December KS2 Carol Service (this will be recorded for families to enjoy at a later time) 

Tuesday 14 December Cornwall Hospice Santa Fun Run  

Wednesday 15 December Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 17 December End of Term – School Finishes at 13:30pm – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON THIS DAY 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4943


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to all our players! 

This week we received this certificate from Truro Foodbank. Thank you for all your 

generosity with our Harvest Collection. 


